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Si usted desea una explicación en español de este artículo, favor de llamar al 254-5484 

 
 
 
      Dear Parents,  
 
For all events and activities, we will continue to monitor the situation and requirements this year to       

determine what we can do with restrictions in place.  These restrictions are continuously being evaluated 

based on collaboration with Mesa County Public Health Department and District 51.   

 

We are busy implementing our school-wide goals and objectives for the year.  Staff will be working to re-

view progress toward goals and making needed adjustments toward our action steps.  We complete this 

process several times throughout the year at Fruita 8/9 to keep our goals at the forefront of the teaching 

and learning process.       

 

At the end of December, unclaimed items in the lost and found bin will be donated to local organizations. 

I would like to wish you a wonderful winter break and hope that you have the opportunity to spend some 

time with family.  Thank you for your continued support!  

 

 

Sincerely, 

Jason Plantiko 
Principal 
Fruita 8/9 School  

 
 
 
    
      
 

 

    
 



 

IROAR 

Integrity 

RESPECT 

 

 

                                                            

                                                            

                                         

                                           

 

 

                                         

                   

 

 

    

 

 

 

 

Parents: If you are 

looking for a way to 

spread some holiday 

cheer this season, Mrs. 

Cummings will be accept-

ing donations of new 

books in the interest and 

 

 

WINTER BREAK  

December 21st-January 5th  

 

 

 STAYING CONNECTED WITH THE SCHOOL: 

There is a fast and easy way to keep track of your student’s grades, attendance, school        
activities, and email their teachers…it’s called ParentVUE.   

If you are using your student’s StudentVUE account to log in to see their grades,              
please remember there are things that you can only see in ParentVUE not StudentVUE.   

Please contact Lori Fairfield @ lori.fairfield@d51schools.org  or 970-254-6720 to sign up.   

This would also be a great time to update your personal info and email address if it has 
changed.   

REMEMBER:  As a high school, we do not send things home like the elementary/middle 
schools do.  With that being said, it is critical that you have a ParentVUE account.  

         



 

 

If  you give permission for your student to leave school with someone who is not 

the parent/legal guardian or on the Emergency contact, you are asked to        

provide written, signed notification stating the time the student is to be 

picked up and the name of  the person with whom he/she is leaving campus. 

That person is required to come to the office to sign the checkout book when the 

student leaves. Note that when leaving for lunch, the student will be excused for 

their school lunch wave only. If  the student is not signed out by the person they 

go to lunch with it will not be excused.  Please plan ahead. Phone calls or faxes 

will not be accepted as permission. 

 

reading level of 13-15 year olds.  She will wrap them and deliver them to students here at Fruita 8-9 

who are in need of a little extra encouragement or who may not be receiving gifts at home this year. 

Drop them off in the library or at the front desk. Thanks! (Contact Mary.Cummings@d51schools.org 

for any questions.) 

———————————————————————————————————————————— 
December App of the Month 

 
 
 

 

 

 

 

                        

                                                               

   Music Department 

           Butterbraids  

Pickup will be on Wednesday, December 9th at 

FMHS parking lot, drive thru style.  

Time 3:00-4:00 p.m.  

       Finals  Are Coming  

Prepare your student by  having a            

designated study time, a good night sleep,  

and a healthy nutritional breakfast in the 

morning :)      

We will soon post on the  

 F 8/9 Website for the Finals Schedule           

 

  Stocking Stuffers ?  

We have these items in the main office 

Wildcat  Ornaments  

Wildcat  Chap stick  

Jewelry /Lanyards /Stickers  

Hoodies /Hats & More   



                     ~Yearbooks~ 

Need a gift idea?  

 

Have your teenager unwrap a memory  for 
Christmas? Purchase a yearbook ~                       
before the end of 2020 ($30)                        

$35 AFTER January 1st—        

     

 You may purchase one by using  

Mypaymentsplus.com  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                                                            

       MR. VERDONER 

  Ski & Snowboard Club  

   

  Mountain Time 

   Students meet 2 times a month to shred 

powder 

(wear your awesome club shirt) 

Club Sponsors will be available from 9-2!  

  Club Communications: 

Download the App "GroupMe" 

(search for Fruita 8/9)  

   A Big Thank You to 

Ms. Blevens,           

Students, Parents, 

and Staff for donating 

to our Canned Food 

Drive! We had an          

AMAZING turnout!   


